From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:00:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 1:53 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Ahmed Minhas

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

As an Enbridge gas customer and as a Canadian citizen who is feeling the compounded effects of rising interest
rates, inflation and the significant cost of living in the past few years, this rate hike proposed by Enbridge hurts.
Enbridge is a well-established company who's stock price steadily climbs and its dividends continue to pay out to
shareholders. Rather than increasing rates on customers who are struggling to afford food and shelter for themselves
and their family, Enbridge should be cutting back on its dividends to pay for these increases.

Canadians are struggling every day. Many Canadians live paycheck to paycheck.
Many more have to decide whether to pay rent or feed their children. An increase in gas fees, which is essential to
heat homes in Canada, would further exacerbate the struggles of Canadians.

I ask the Ontario Energy Board to reject the proposed increases. I would also ask the Ontario Energy Board to work
to reduce gas and hydro fees so that Canadians can feel safe, secure and comfortable in their homes, not worrying

about whether they can heat them this winter.

Thank you,
Ahmed Minhas

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





